
          

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I can’t believe we are now going into our last term together. It has been such a 

fast year. We have lots of fun things planned for this term.   

Kind regards, 

Rachael Watt, Class Teacher and Dawn Arcaro and Katie Lennox, EYPs 

Literacy 

Reading – In reading we are going to be focusing on 

acquiring recognition of digraph sounds to help build 

our understanding of reading and decoding. 

Writing – We are going to be focusing on Story writing 

by looking at characters and setting through a variety 

of activities. 

Talking and Listening – We will focus on encouraging 

peer interactions through play. This will be through 

their preferred method of communication and 

modelled by adults.  

 

  

Numeracy 

 

In numeracy we will continue to extend their 

individual targets in number. We will be looking at 

money through real life experiences, play and 

adding coins and notes together.  

Our gym sessions are still Tuesday and Thursday where we will be looking at gross motor skills, rules of games and 

fair play. In Health and Wellbeing we will be looking at understanding the needs and wants of a baby. During our 

Life Skills lessons we looking at food hygiene practises.   

    Outdoor Learning 

 
The Adventurers will be focusing on lots of outdoor 

learning through our context. Through our context 

we hope to focus on skills to improve independence 

and being prepared. We will be visiting beaches, 

parks, libraries to promote self-reliance and life 

skills. Travel and experiences using local amenities 

will help their life skills and ability to emotional 

regulate in public. Please can we have hats and sun 

cream on every hot day. 

 

  

Interdisciplinary Learning 

 

This term we will be our context for learning will be 

joint learning with Explorers and Pioneers looking at 

Planning Summer Events through picnics, trips to the 

beach, and looking at what you need for summer. We 

will be planning lots of trips so again please remember 

to apply for a NEC to help with any trips costs. 

https://www.north-ayrshire.gov.uk/education-and-

learning/young-scot-and-the-national-entitlement-

card.aspx 

We will also explore other topics relating to the 

event calendar such as, Easter, Deaf Awareness, 

Fair Trade, Eurovision, Shavout and Fathers Day. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders                  
 

PE  

Please make sure you have gym kit (black shorts, black plimsolls 

and white T-Shirt) at school or in your bag on these days. 

Nut Free School 

We are a nut free school. We have pupils and members of staff 

with allergies to please don’t bring snacks with nuts to school 

(hazelnut/Nutella chocolate spread, snickers, Bueno etc.) Thank 

you!  

 

Expressive Arts 

Music – We will focus on using 

instruments and following the beat. 

Art and Design – We will be learning 

about improving our fine motor skills 

through using different utensils such 

as scissor, paint brushes, printing and 

pencils.  

Drama – We will be focusing on side by 

side play. 
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